
Dear Committee, 

 

I would like to register my opposition the House Bill 7054 authorizing Keno gambling in CT. 

The use of vice, especially gambling is irresponsible and a destructive method to raise state 

revenue. 

Please consider the social damage this measure may cause when considering the bill. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

W. Alex Wolk 

 


